
 
From: Peggy S. Scott [mailto:pscott@firstamb.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 9:53 AM 
To: Assessments 
Subject: FIL-58-2009 
  
Comments from Everett Crawford, CEO, First American Bank, Artesia, NM 
  

1. NO!  
2. (1) sell bonds  (2) borrow from the treasury  
3. Mandatory prepaying assessments  
4. No the FDIC should not use a different rate than 5%.  Should keep the 

assessment rate at 5% for 2009, 2010, 2011, and 2012.  
5. NO!  
6. NO!  

  
  

Peggy Scott  
Vice President-Senior Controller  
First American Bank  
PO Box AA  
303 West Main Street  
Artesia NM  88211-7526  
Phone (575) 746-8036  
Fax (575) 746-9657  
email:  pscott@firstamb.com  

  

  


